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Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal,

HeGill University, 
Montreal, P.Q,.

Dear Sir:

A serious condition has arisen due to the 
large registration in the graduate work of the Department of 
Electrical Engineering.m

Last year we had three graduate students, 
but this year, ten men have registered and the equipment of 
the Communication Laboratory is not complete enough to enable 
them to carry on their research work and some new apparatus 
must be purchased if their work is not to be seriously hampered.

The value of the apparatus required by these 
men amounts to a total of $1032.00, but we hope to be able to 
ootain some of the items as donations and to get special 
discounts on others and, therefore, ask that you grant to the 
Electrical Department a special appropriation of $750.00 or 
$800.00 for this purpose.

' This equipment will all be useful for 
undergraduate and graduate students in the future.

I have discussed this matter with Dean Brown 
and he has expressed his approval of this application.

Yours sincerely,

C V Avwv^va.

Head of the Department of
Electrical Engineering.
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